THE CITY OF KEY WEST
Post Office Box 1409 Key West. FL. 33041-1409 (303) 809-3700

December 10, 2021

Kevin Schot RLA

District Landscape Architect

State of Florida Department of Transportation —
District VI Adam Leigh Cann Building

1000 NW 111th Avenue, Room 6251

Miami, Florida 33172

RE: Fiscal Year 2021-22 Beautification Grant
Award amount - $100,000
Letter of Acceptance

Dear Mr. Schot:

The City of Key West gratefully accepts the Fiscal Year 2021-22 Beautification Grant in the
amount of $100,000 for the U.S. 1 Entrance to Key West (The Triangle) Project.

We look forward to completing this very important project that will welcome the more than
three million visitors to the island with a new beautiful entrance from Cow Key Bridge to
Roosevelt Boulevard.

Your continued support is much appreciated. If you have any questions, please contact Karen
Wilman, Senior Construction Manager at (305) 809-3963 or via email
karen.wilman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov.

Sincerely,

Patti McLauchlin
City Manager

Key to the Caribbean — average yearly temperature 77 © Fahirenheit.



